
Portage Yacht Club
8930 Dexter-Pinckney Rd. 48169
(734) 426-4155
Sail@chartermi.net

Portage Yacht Club Menu
Appetizers

Truffle Fries - $14

Grated Parmesan, drizzle of truffle oil, horseradish mayo sauce

Chicken delights - $14.75

7oz. Hand breaded chicken strips, with your choice of dipping sauce

Coconut Shrimp - $15.50

5 Jumbo shrimp, dredged in baker boy fry batter, tossed in coconut
flakes, honey lime dipping sauce

Spinach Artichoke Dip - $11.50

Cream cheese, sour cream, baby spinach, artichoke hearts, mozzarella,
garlic, baked and served with tortilla chips

Chicken Quesadilla - $14.50

Grilled chicken, green and red bell peppers, Spanish onions, and cheddar
cheese with sour cream and salsa

Salads — Entree|Side

Add 4oz chicken - $6, 4oz Salmon - $10, 4ea Shrimp - $8

PYC Salad - $13|$6

Romaine lettuce, sliced cucumber, grape tomato, Spanish onion, slivered
almonds, shaved Parmesan, house made croutons, choice of dressing

Caesar Salad - $11|$6

Romaine lettuce, shaved Parmesan, house made croutons, house made caesar
dressing

Michigan Salad - $13.50|$7

Romaine lettuce, dried cherries, granny smith apples, blue cheese
crumbles, walnuts, house made croutons, raspberry vinaigrette

Romaine Wedge Salad - $11.50|$5.75

Romaine heart, chopped applewood smoked bacon, sliced shallots, fresh
parsley, house made croutons, choice of dressing

Fried Chicken Salad - $15

Romaine lettuce, applewood smoked bacon, hard boiled egg, cheddar,
Spanish onion, almonds, fried chicken strips, honey mustard dressing

Dressings -

Ranch, Bleu cheese, Whiffletree, Caesar, honey mustard, raspberry vin,
balsamic vin, and thousand island

* Consuming raw or undercooked meats, poultry, seafood, shellfish, or eggs may increase
your risk of food-borne illness



Sandwiches — All Sandwiched come with a pickle & chips or +1.40 for fries

*Marina Burger - $12

8oz ground chuck cooked to order, lettuce, tomato, onion and brioche bun

Prime Dip - $19.50

Shaved prime rib, sauteed peppers and onions, mozzarella, ciabatta roll,
au jus dipping sauce

New York Rueben - $15.50

Slow roasted corned beef, melted Swiss cheese, thousand island,
sauerkraut, toasted rye bread

Chicken Club - $13.50

Sliced grilled chicken, applewood smoked bacon, melted mozzarella,
lettuce, tomato, mayonnaise, ciabatta roll

BLT - $12

Applewood smoked bacon, lettuce, tomato, mayonnaise, toasted white bread

Windy City Dog - $8.25

All beef franks grilled, sweet relish, Spanish onion, toasted hot dog bun

Entrees

Tomahawk Pork Chop - $32.25

10oz bone in pork chop, bourbon maple demi glace, mashed potatoes,
vegetables

Grilled Salmon - $30

8oz grilled Aukra salmon, dill horseradish sauce, rice pilaf, vegetables

Halibut - $35.75

8oz wild caught halibut pan seared, basil red pepper couli, sweet and
sour collard greens, fried shoestring sweet potatoes

Fettuccine - $17

Fettuccine pasta tossed in a sundried tomato pesto, protein addons
available upon request

Chicken Roulade - $29

Applewood bacon wrapped stuffed chicken breast with spinach, feta, topped
with mushroom and spinach sauce, rice pilaf, vegetables

*Filet - $26|$38

4|8oz center cut filet, grilled to order, red wine mushroom sauce, mashed
potatoes, vegetables

Kids — All kids meals come with applesauce

Macaroni & Cheese - $4

Elbow macaroni, cheese sauce, toasted panko bread crumbs

Chicken Tenders and Fries - $9

4oz of hand breaded chicken with fries, choice of sauce

Cheeseburger and Fries - $10

4oz grilled patty, choice of cheese, toasted brioche bun with fries

Grilled Cheese and Fries - $6

Toasted white bread, 3 slices of American cheese with fries


